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February 14, 2018 
 
Susannah Frame 
KING 5 Television 
 
Dear Ms. Susannah Frame, 
 
It is a privilege to honor you with this unsolicited award from the Samuel Lawrence Foundation.  
We commend your tireless, courageous, and thorough reporting on the environmental disaster 
unfolding at the Hanford high-level nuclear waste storage facility.  
 
At the foundation we believe the bedrock of a sustainable democracy depends on the 
credibility and science of journalism, despite prevailing politics or corporate malfeasance.    
 
Your intelligent voice in journalism brings attention to an immediate environmental disaster, 
which our earth and future generations may never recover from. Our efforts in San Diego have 
been focused on the nuclear waste storage at the San Onofre site, and we salute you for the 
facts you have uncovered in Washington. 
 
We welcome the opportunity to speak with you by phone. 
 
Considerable Regards, 
  
 
Dr. Bart Ziegler, PhD, President 
The Samuel Lawrence Foundation 
  
 
 
 
cc: WLTX-TV 6027 Garners Ferry Road Columbia, SC 29209-1304 
cc: King 5 General Manager, Jim Rose 
 
encl:  Former Japanese Prime Minister, Naoto Kan,  “Fukushima Ongoing Lessons for CA” 
 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rMC8djfuz5c 


